
SGK GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE - VINUKONDA 

NOTICE 

SWACHHATHA PAKHWADA 

Date: 16-01-2020 to 31-01-2020 

 

Objective: 

- Highlight the role of swachhatha in Nation building 

- Promote hygienic environment in the campus 

 

Dear Students and Staff, 

 

We are pleased to announce that SGK Government Degree College will be observing 

Swachhatha Pakhwada from 16th January 2020 to 31st January 2020. This initiative aims to 

create awareness about the importance of cleanliness and promote a hygienic environment 

within our campus. 

During this period, various activities will be organized, including cleanliness drives, awareness 

campaigns, poster and slogan competitions, plantation drives, as well as workshops and 

seminars. These activities are designed to actively engage everyone in fostering a clean and 

healthy environment. 

We sincerely urge all students and staff to actively participate in the Swachhatha Pakhwada 

activities. Your contribution and commitment will play a significant role in making our campus 

clean and hygienic. Let us come together and make a positive impact on our surroundings. 

For more information and participation details, please contact the designated coordinators or 

the NSS office. 

Let's work together for a cleaner and healthier campus! 

 

Thank you.  


